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Comments: As a resident of montana I believe the expansion of the Holland lake lodge to be a bad idea,

particularly since it gives control of the project as well as the area to an out of state resort company. Companies

like POWDR will not stop, once they have control of an area they will keep on developing it until they essentially

own everything. The swan range and the bob Marshall are very remote, pristine wilderness areas and they

should remain as they are, massive development projects like this are only going to ruin them as well as destroy

the habitat of lots of animal species that we the people of montana don't want to see gone. The state of montana

has laws in place that protect wilderness areas such as these, but companies like POWDR will disregard these

laws because they know that they have the money to compensate for whichever ones they  violate. Let's make a

stand for the montana wilderness while it still exists and not let it be destroyed by outside influence anymore then

it already has.


